

HARMONY SCHOOL MONTHLY NEWSLETTER



A NEWSLETTER FOR PARENTS, STUDENTS AND COMMUNITY

Vol. 2#7

February 2017

CHARACTER PILLAR THEME: CARING



Teacher & Staff Appreciation Week/ February 6-10

While we appreciate our teachers and staff every day of the year, there is a week in February when we celebrate their dedication to their profession and to the students whose lives they touch each and every day. We would like to say thank you to our teachers and staff!

Important Request

It is very important to notify Harmony School when your child is absent from school due to illness, appointments, etc...

You can either leave a message on the school voice mail before 7:30 a.m. or email our school secretary .

Message from Governing Board

Once again the GB parents would like to remind you that the students are at the tail-end of their second semester and will soon be starting the final semester of the school year. This is a very important time in your child's education!

At this time of year everyone is tired however we would like to remind parents that we all have a very important role to play in our child's education.

Here are a few points:

 Kids are encouraged and motivated when their parents take an interest and participate in their education.

 Setting aside a little time each weeknight and on weekends to sit with and help your kids with their homework can have an enormous impact on them and their ongoing education.

We hope everyone can make the time!

Thank you all so much for

Professional Days

Feb.13th (daycare closed) and Feb. 24th

No school for students, daycare open

MONTH AT A GLANCE

Meetings

Governing Board Meeting Wednesday, February 8th at 6:30

PPO every first Monday of the month

Upcoming Events

Entrepreneurship February 16th for grade 6

Health Fair Mar 2nd evening for grades 4-5-6

Next Month

Student-led Interviews

March 16th pm

March 17th am

MEMORY BOOSTERS

If there is a question you do not understand, try reading it aloud. Think calmly about its meaning. Do not give up.

Sometimes your brain can think better when it hears rather than sees the question.

Make up phrases or sentences using the first letter of words you are trying to memorize.

For example, the order of operations for solving math problems without parentheses is multiplication, division, addition, subtraction. Remember this by using the phrase, "My Dear Aunt Sally."